
Day Learning Target (LT) Success Criteria 
(SC)

Activation of 
Learning (5 min)

Focused 
Instruction – I DO 

(10 min)

Guided 
Instruction – WE 

DO (10 min)

Collaborative 
Learning – Y’ALL DO 

(10 min)

Independent 
Learning – YOU 

DO (10 min)

Closing (5 min) Homework

9/15 I can collaborate and 
create a multimedia 
PowerPoint 
presentation for 
group presentation 
(Project Step 5) that 
will address unit 
prompt: Has the 
concept of heroism 
changed over time?

Groups will 
collaborate on 7-day 
plan for creative 
project. There will be 
daily check ins (for 
grade), so bring all 
work to class.

Group members to 
email individual PP 
sections to  slideshow 
designer to compile 
entire presentation per 
rubric.

Groups to follow Step 
6 instructions and 
follow group leader's 
Day 1 task towards 
completion of 
creative end product 
(Group PP 
presentation and 
creative project due 
Monday, 9/22).

9/16 I will review 
important concepts to 
prepare for Unit 1 
Test (6 minute 
Stations - day 1) and 
confer ck/in with my 
group on meeting day 
1 tasks for project.

Students will rotate 
through 5 stations, 
spending 6 minutes 
per station. Following 
this, students will 
check their responses 
on study guides.

Group leader to 
complete day 1 cklist 
and place in group 
folder.  

Students to complete 
day 2 tasks for project 
& study review guide 
notes for upcoming 
Unit Test (on Friday). 
Bring laptops on 
Friday as class will be 
taking test on HMH!!!

9/17 I will review 
important concepts to 
prepare for Unit 1 
Test (6 minute 
Stations - day 2) and 
confer ck/in with my 
group on meeting day 
2 tasks for project.

Students will rotate 
through 5 stations, 
spending 6 minutes 
per station. Following 
this, students will 
check their responses 
on study guides.

Group leader to 
complete day 2 cklist 
and place in group 
folder.  

Students to complete 
day 2 tasks for project 
& study review guide 
notes for upcoming 
Unit Test (on Friday). 
Bring laptops on 
Friday as class will be 
taking test on HMH!!!

Assessment: Formative – Multimedia Presentation, Creative End Product, Unit Post Test
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9/18 I will review 
important concepts to 
prepare for Unit 1 
Test (6 minute 
Stations - day 3) and 
confer ck/in with my 
group on meeting day 
3 tasks for project.

Students will rotate 
through 5 stations, 
spending 6 minutes 
per station. Following 
this, students will 
check their responses 
on study guides.

Group leader to 
complete day 3 cklist 
and place in group 
folder.  

Students to complete 
day 4 tasks for project 
& study review guide 
notes for upcoming 
Unit Test (tomorrow). 
Bring laptops as class 
will be taking test on 
HMH!!!

9/19 Submit Study Guide 
notes (Xtra Credit) & 
complete Unit 1 Post 
Test. 

Group leader to 
complete day 4 cklist 
and place in group 
folder.  

Remember to 
edit/revise Step 5 
PowerPoint and 
upload to Canvas 7.5 
assignment folder by 
Sunday night. Be sure 
to finalize creative 
project as well. Both 
due 9/22.


